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Activities since last RC meeting 

Activity How it fulfilled role on B.C. Council 

  

Since the last regional council 
meeting, Patrick Bragg and I have 
created a contact list for this 
constituency. 

We now have a comprehensive list of the 
Executives from each Local within my 
constituency. 

  

Each week I send out information 
pertaining to unionized work 
forces across Canada. 

Engage the membership on various levels 
regarding the Regional Council. 

  

I have been actively organizing in 
my region to help the P.S.A.C and 
my constituency evolve with the 
ever changing work force.  

I am attempting to achieve greater union 
density in a rapidly expanding non union 
work force. 

  

I have attended meetings with 
various employers in hopes to 
achieve a stronger working 
relationship between the parties. 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Challenges you had to cope with since the last meeting 

 

The first order of business was to figure out and explain to the members what 
exactly the Regional Council and its caucus provides for the membership. 

 

Another challenge is attempting to attend meetings for Locals who are in 
different geographical areas. 

 

 



 

 

                            What would you like to work on next?   

                              

I would like to work out a travel schedule for some of the Island locals and the 
necessary funding to attend their meetings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


